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A project is underway to upgrade Bomaderry High School with fit-for-purpose classrooms and core 
facilities.  

Site establishment at Bomaderry High School 

Following the completion of the detailed design and planning approvals, a construction site will 
now be established on 1 November 2024 in preparation for the construction of the new Building P.  

Initial works will include the installation of site fencing and the set up of site sheds, followed by the 
delivery of machinery to commence the upgrades. Traffic management will be in place at both site 
entrances to maintain traffic flow and pedestrian safety, and to manage peak periods during school 
start and finish times.  

See below for the construction site boundary and access points.  
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Hours of work 

All works will take place in standard construction hours, which are Monday to Friday between 7 am 
to 6 pm, and Saturdays between 8 am and 1 pm. No work will take place on Sundays or public 
holidays.  

Managing construction impacts 

The safety of the school’s students, staff, visitors and the local community is our highest priority. 
Construction is planned so there is minimal impact on school operations. Safety measures are in 
place to separate the construction site from areas occupied by the school and ensure students are 
unable to enter construction areas. There is regular consultation with the school to discuss 
construction progress.  

For more information about how we manage construction impacts please visit our webpage at 
edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts or scan the QR code. 

 

Further information 

For more information, visit the project website by scanning the QR code below or following 
edu.nsw.link/BomaderryHS.  

You can also contact us on 1300 482 651 or by emailing schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we deliver this important project for the 
Bomaderry community.  

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/b/bomaderry-high-school-upgrade.html#about-project-tab
mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

